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Dear Parents 

NEWSLETTER 16 – 8th January 2021 
  

It has been a very busy and unusual start to the term and we would like to thank you all for your support 

during this very challenging first week. We are also amazed by how many of you have accessed our online 

sessions so far and how well the children have managed to engage and get use to the routine already.  

 
Attached are the weekly timetables of live online learning sessions for next week.  All learning tasks will be 
loaded into the Google Classroom folders for you to access and complete in between the 
live learning sessions.  The packs that have also been collected from school, relate to some of the 
online learning session but are also there for families to access as and when needed when they cannot be 
part of the live sessions. 
  
We will also be bringing back the book exchange so everyone can have access to books to read over the 
next six weeks.  The book exchange will be weekly and attached is the timetable so you can see when you 
can come and swap your books. 
  
As previously stated, we are very proud of all of you for accessing the sessions and the work, but we also 
want to reinforce the importance of not putting too much pressure on you and your family.  This is a very 
challenging time for everybody and there will be days when you are able to access the work and days when 
you may need to use the opportunity of the lockdown to have quality family time and learn some life skills 
as well such as cooking, cleaning or just going for a refreshing country walk.  We are of course keen to see 
everyone at as many live sessions as possible and please contact us if you need help accessing them. 
 
 
 
 
Mr A Simms 
 


